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          POTENTATE’S MESSAGE 
Greetings! 

Like many Potentates before me have said “How time flies!” It was 2015 when Bruce 
Krabseth appointed me to the Divan as the Outer Guard. “How time flies!” 2023 is 
already here and I am very honored to be your Potentate. I will do my best.  

I would like to thank Past Potentate Ron Penfold and his Lady Helen for the past 
year! It was an honor working with you Ron. Best wishes.  

This year’s annual meeting was held January 14 and was well attended. The Parade 
to Glory took in over $34,000. The “cotton candy ladies”, along with the                      
Mobil Nobles, did a wonderful job for our annual fish fry….again!  

Membership still plays a key role for 2023. On January 7, in Devils lake, 13 new        
Master Masons were raised and 6 of them became Shriners. What a great way to 
start out 2023! Thank you everyone. It was a great day to be there.  

Lady Darlene and I want to thank everyone that attended the Potentate’s Reception 
and a special thank you to the aides, bartenders and to all that made the day possible.  

We had the honor of having my Counterpart ,Malcolm Gutfriend from Wa Wa Shrine of Regina, attend. 
Lady Darlene and myself traveled to Regina to attend Malcolm’s installation the following weekend.  
Everyone was so friendly and welcoming it made for a great time. Thank you Malcolm and Wa Wa 
Shrine.  

We have a busy year coming up, starting with the Circus Kickoff on Feb 9 at 6pm. There will be a    
supper with Terry Jenson Jr cooking. Please, everyone that has a circus route, join us and pick up 
your unit’s packets.  

Feb 9-11 there will be three Shriners attending the Membership Seminar in Grapevine, Texas.                
Have fun Lynn, Darrel and Bob.  

Feb 23-25 will be the MSA Winter Session in Alexandria, MN.  

March 18 The St. Patrick’s Day Ceremonial and Parade will be held in Grand Forks.                                  
If you have a candidate for the Shrine this would be a great opportunity to bring them in.  

April 28-30 the Shrine Circus is in Grand Forks. 

May 8-9 Shrine Circus in Williston 

May 11-13 the Circus will be in Minot.  

Lady Darlene and I, along with Lady Sheri Wysocki, would also like to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone who has come out to the Grafton Curling Club on Tuesday nights supporting us as we 
raise money for the WGA4Kids. We cook various burgers and french fries every Tuesday starting 
mid-November and going through mid-March. We have a great Shrine Burger for you to try.                                               

                        Respectfully,  

 

 



Terry is the Director of Transportation at APEX North   

America and manages Grama Butterwicks Restaurant, 

Grand Forks, ND.  Terry has been a member of Kem Shrine 

since 2000, is currently on the fundraising committee,                     

Potato Bowl Parade committee, membership committee 

and a member of the Mobil Nobles.              

His father, Terry Jenson Sr., was also a member. Terry has 

two daughters, Emilly and Lyndsey. They all enjoy downhill skiing , rodeos and 

spending time at the lake.  

      TERRY JENSON, JR.  ORIENTAL GUIDE 

  

                                     2023 DIVAN 
PP DALE DUCHSCHERER, GEOFF BENGSTON, STEVE RENSLOW, ILLUSTRIOUS SIR TED ANDERSON, TOR BERGSTROM,TERRY JENSON JR, STEVE ADAMS 

                JOEY BJORNSON, ROBERT PRONDZINSKI,DARREL SCHMITZ, KENDRICH KRABSETH, JOHN VOTAVA (NOT PICTURED0) KEN HUHTA 



 

 

Darrel Schmitz was appointed Marshal at the 2023 Kem Shriners Annual Meeting.  

Darrel has lived 6 miles north of the Grand Forks Air Force Base in Mekinock, ND all his life.   He is one of 5 

brothers from a family of 9 children. He attended Auto Mechanic Vocational School in Grafton, ND from 1977-

1980 while attending high school.  In 1980 Darrel and three brothers worked with their dad moving houses, 

carpentry, cement work and excavation. After the flood on 1997 they quit the house moving business, bought 

and built their office and shops in Emerado, ND., concentrating on doing excavation and aggregate.  

Darrel and his Lady Julie have been together for 25 years. They enjoy their lake cabin at  Golden Lake, Hatton, 

ND and their place in Mesa, Az.   If there is spare time, a motorcycle ride or cruising in the side by side are en-

joyed. 

Darrel became a member of Malta Lodge #131 and  Kem Shrine in 2016. He has been Units President for the 

Grafton Cycleers, an aide to 2 Potentates, Chief of Staff in 2022 and currently on his third year as Mobil Noble President. Darrel has witnessed the 

comradery among great men and their ladies, participated in many events and parades, and spends time away from Shrine events with those he 

has meet through Kem Shrine. Darrel is a proud member of the Mobil  Nobles, Provost, Grafton Cycleers, and Cycle Corp. He can also say he is a 

Hillbilly, Wood chipper, Camel herder, Boat Racer and Elephant trainer.  

Darrel is humbled by this appointment and will continue living up to the standards of the Kem Shrine and will do his best to keep Kem Shrine 

strong.  

Kendrich was born and raised in Alamo, ND and graduated from Wildrose High School in 
2002. He attended Williston State College, earning an Associates of Science Degree in Diesel 
Technology in 2004. After college he worked for several oil companies, but decided his 
heart was at the farm. Kendrich returned to the family farm, which he has operated for the 
past 15 years. 

Kendrich and his wife, Kaylee, have 3 daughters, McKenna, Kaleena and Katarina and 2 sons 
Hayden and Kendrich John.    

Kendrich was raised a Master Mason (06/04/2005) in Mt. Moriah Lodge #51 in Williston, ND 
and is a member of Yellowstone Historic Lodge #88 and Fort Buford. His interest in the 

Shrine came under the guidance of his grandfather, Elmer Diedtrich (Past Potentate Yelduz Temple 1981) and father, 
Bruce Krabseth (Past Potentate KEM Shrine 2015).  He joined Kem Shrine in 2005 and is a member of several Kem Shrine 
Units. 

He has been active in the Alamo Fire Department and enjoys snowmobiling, fishing and hunting and spending time with 
his family. 

                  DARREL SCHMITZ, MARSHAL 

  KENDRICH KRABSETH, CAPTAIN OF THE GUARD 

John was born and raised in Warren, Minnesota. He graduated from UND with a Financial Management 
degree. 
John and his Lady Kim reside in Grand Forks and have two sons, Max and Nick. 
John has been in the banking industry for 28 years and currently working for Frandsen Bank & Trust, in 
Grand Forks, as Vice President of Business/Ag Lending for the past 18 years. 
His Lady Kim works for the UND Aerospace Foundation. 
John and Kim enjoy hunting, and fishing year-round at their lake place on Lake of the Woods. John    
enjoys racing and has pitted for Joey Pederson Racing for 29 years as well as raced a few years himself.  
The Boy Scouts of America have been a big part of his life . John and his three brothers have all earned 
their Eagle Scout.  Two of his cousins, a nephew and his two  boys also have earned their Eagle Scout. 

John is a member of the Malta Lodge, Mobil Nobles and the Kem Band (He says they  not that good but they are loud!) . 

                     JOHN VOTAVA, OUTER GUARD 



                          KEM SHRINE CALENDER 2023                                                                                    

FEBRUARY 9 DIVAN MEETING @ 4 PM and CIRCUS KICKOFF AT 6PM                                                                                                            

FEBRUARY 9-11 MEMBERSHIP SEMINAR, GRAPEVINE, TX                                                                                                                            

FEBRUARY 23-25 MSA WINTER SESSION, ALEXANDRIA, MN        

MARCH 9 DIVAN MEETING 6PM                                          

MARCH 16-18 ORIENTAL GUIDE SCHOOL ,TAMPA, FL                                                                                          

MARCH 18 ST. PATRICK DAY CEREMONIAL AND PARADE, GRAND FORKS, ND                                                    

MARCH 20-22 ASSISTANT RABBAN SCHOOL , TAMPA, FL   

APRIL 13 TRUSTEE MEETING 2PM, DIVAN 4PM, UNITS/QUARTERLY 6PM                                                                 

APRIL 27 CIRCUS SET UP, RALPH ENGELSTAD ARENA                                                                                                   

APRIL 28-30 KEM SHRINE CIRCUS, RALPH ENGELSTAD ARENA, GRAND FORKS, ND 

MAY 8-9 KEM SHRINE CIRCUS, WILLISTON, ND                                                                                                          

MAY 11 DIVAN MEETING 6PM                                                                                                                                                              

MAY 11-13 KEM SHRINE CIRCUS, MINOT, ND 

JUNE 3 SPRING CEREMONIAL, PARADE, DINNER                                                                                                  

JUNE 8 DIVAN MEETING 6PM                                                                                                                                         

JUNE 17 GRAND LODGE, MINOT, ND                                                                                                                               

JUNE 24 SHRINE FOOTBALL, PARADE, AND GAMES, MAYVILLE, ND 

JULY 2-6 IMPERIAL SESSION, CHARLOTTE, NC                                                                                                                    

JULY 13 TRUSTEE MEETING 2PM, DIVAN 4PM, QUARTERLY/UNITS 6PM                                                                            

JULY 18 OR 19 PAST POTENTATES DINNER AT GOLDEN LAKE, ND 

AUGUST 10 DIVAN MEETING 6PM 

AUGUST 23-26 MSA SUMMER SESSION, ALEXANDRIA, MN 

SEPTEMBER 14 DIVAN MEETING 6PM 

OCTOBER 12 TRUSTEE MEETING 2PM, DIVAN 4PM, QUARTERLY/UNITS 6PM                                                          

OCTOBER 21 MINOT’S POTENTATE’S BALL                                                                                                                                

OCTOBER 28 TABLES DU JOUR , GRAND FORKS, ND                                                         

NOVEMBER 9 DIVAN 6PM 

DECEMBER 2 KIDS CHRISTMAS PARTY, CEREMONIAL, UNITS CHRISTMAS PARTY                                                           

DEC 14 DIVAN MEETING 6PM 

SUBJECT TO CHANGE  



   SUPPORT AND THANK YOUR BURNING SANDS SPONSORS 

 

 

FOREST RIVER BAR (TOM’S LOUNGE) HAS AN ANNUAL SIDE BY 

SIDE, FOUR WHEELER OR EVEN  AUTOMOBILE RIDE ON GOOD 

FRIDAY , APRIL 7,2023    THIS YEAR THEY ARE   DONATING THE  

PROCEEDS TO   KEM SHRINE.                                                              

FIND YOURSELF A RIDE OF CHOICE AND JOIN THE FUN.   MORE   

INFORMATION LATER.  

                                  ROSE PARADE 2023 

    ST. PATRICK’S DAY PARADE 

HOTEL RESERVATIONS ($135/rm)   

CAN BE MADE AT THE 

Best Western Harvest Inn and 

Suites …...701-775-5000 

THE BLOCK OF ROOMS WILL BE HELD UNDER 

KEM SHRINE UNTIL THE END OF FEBRUARY 

A BLOCK OF ROOMS ($125/RM) 

UNDER KEM SHRINE, FOR JUNE 2-

3, WILL BE HELD UNTIL THE BEGIN-

NING OF MAY FOR THE SPRING 

CEREMNIAL/PARADE/DINNER . 

THERE WILL BE A HOSPITALITY 

ROOM ON SATURDAY NIGHT. 

DO THE LEPRECHAUN LOOP,  3-18-23                    

KEM SHRINERS AND GF MASONS PARADE, 3PM 

 LINEUP AT WIDMANS, ENDING AT KELLY’S BAR    

LET THE PARADE SEASON BEGIN   



 GRAFTON CYCLEERS  

 

The Cycleers  continue their fundraising effort for the         

WGA 4 Kids  every Tuesday, from 5-7:30pm at the Grafton  

Curling Club, 31 E 7th St. 

Ted, Darlene and Sheri  serve great burgers and 

fries !!!   Weather permitting it will continue every 

Tuesday evening through  March.  

                               MOBIL NOBLES 

   CYCLE CORP 

    CYCLE CORP GATHERED FOR A CHRISTMAS DINNER 

     KEM CAMPERZ 

KEM KAMPERZ WILL BE CAMPING IN MAYVILLE                               

WILLOWWOOD CAMPGROUND  DURING THE 

SHRINE BOWL. MORE INFO AFTER THE MARCH  

19  MEETING. WE ARE WORKING ON A PLACE 

AND DATE FOR ANOTHER GATHERING..… POSSI-

BLY AT THE GRAFTON CAMPGROUND 

SOMETIME THIS SUMMER.  

PIZZA, PUZZLES AND BEER IS STILL 

IN THE WORKS. PLAN ON SOME-

TIME  THIS FALL. 

RUMMAGE SALE IS ALSO IN THE PLANS. WE ARE 

HOPING FOR MAY AND LOOKING FOR A PRIVATE 

HOME/ GARAGE TO USE. IF YOU ARE WILLING 

OR KNOW OF A PLACE  CONTACT NANCY BERGH.  

 
IT IS THAT TIME AGAIN!  

FIND A MOBIL NOBLE AND GET YOUR TICKET SOON! 

MOBIL NOBLES ARE LOOKING AT OPTIONS FOR A NEW 

UNIT SHIRT. 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO WORKING THE CIRCUS 

AND SUMMER PARADES  
Minot Merrymen and Scottish 

Rite donated 52 turkeys                         

to the Salvation Army.  

Noble Steve 

Belcher ringing 

the bell in Minot.  



                  ROGER BAIER NAMED  

                  TREASURE OF THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

                                     AT SHRINERS CHILDREN’S TWIN CITIES  

  

(WOODBURY, MN – December 20, 2022) — Roger Baier of Mayville, North Dakota has been named Treasure of the Board of 
Governors for Shriners Children's Twin Cities located in Twin Cities suburb of Woodbury, Minn. He was first appointed to the board 
in 2020. He has also served as the chair of the transportation committee within the board of governors.   

Baier is a member of Kem Shriners in Grand Forks where he is member of the Keystone Kops parade unit and the North Dakota 
Shrine Bowl football committee. 

Roger served for 44 years in healthcare, with 42 of those years in Mayville, ND – retiring as the Senior Director of Sanford Mayville. 
He and his wife Linda have two children and three grandchildren. 

About Shriners Children’s Twin Cities 

Shriners Children’s Twin Cities is part of the network of Shriners Hospitals for Children, a pediatric health care system dedicated to improving the lives of children by 
providing specialty care, innovative research and outstanding teaching programs. Children up to the age of 21 with orthopaedic conditions receive all care in a family-
centered environment regardless of the patients’ ability to pay.  

Shriners Hospitals for Children is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and relies on the generosity of donors. All donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted 
by law. To learn more about Shriners Hospitals for Children, please visit www.shrinerstwincities.org. 

CONTACT: Lauren Elm 

Shriners Children’s Twin Cities 

612-215-8589 

lelm@shrinenet.org 

KUDOS TO NOBLE MIKE MOULTON AND HIS LADY 

BEV FOR THE WONDERFUL GIFT THEY GIVE OUR 

SHRINE  CHILDREN AND THEIR  FAMILIES AT OUR 

CHRISTMAS PARTY. HE TAKES FAMILY  PHOTOS 

WITH SANTA, PRINTS THEM OUT ON LETTER SIZE 

CARDS AND SENDS THEM  TO CAROL TO MAIL 

OUT. THERE IS NO CHARGE TO KEM FOR HIS 

WORK. HE HAS BEEN DOING THIS MORE MANY 

YEARS.       A VERY BIG THANK YOU!!! 

         1995 POTENTATE JACK WIDDEL                           

SHRINE CIRCUS PIN FROM 28 YEARS AGO 

      SHOW TIMES 

FRIDAY, APRIL 28TH 

3 PM AND 7 PM 

SATURDAY, APRIL 29 

11AM, 3 PM, 7PM 

SUNDAY, APRIL 30TH 

1 PM AND 5PM 

http://www.shrinerstwincities.org/


“Santa, why don’t you 

have boots on?” 

Santa:” Boots are for out-

side. Had to wear my       

tennies inside!” 
  “ Oh LOOK...I got a BOX!” Oliver’s dad: “He is going 

to play with those for 

hours at a time.” 

I am NOT having ANY of this!”  

     “LOOK at that award winning SMILE!” 

     AWWW!!! 

                 “ Cuteness overload!”  

    A SPECIAL Quilt for this young lady! 

Keystone Kops 

provided  orna-

ments for the kids 

to put together 

while waiting for 

lunch and Santa to 

arrive.  

  CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 2022 

OUR HEARTS ARE FULL 



 

 

THANK YOU KEYSTONE KOPS FOR PUTTING TOGETHER A FUN, 

PRETTY, AND DELICIOUS UNITS 2022 CHRISTMAS PARTY!! 

THANKS TO THE  

MOBIL NOBLES 

FOR COOKING 

FOR THE KIDS….AND TO 

ALL YOUR OTHER HELPERS  



  

 

  UNITS CHRISTMAS PARTY 2022 

 



    PERFECT GUY FOR THIS ONE!! 

          AND SHE FLOATS!  

THE CHANTERS SANG FOR THE 

KIDS AND THEIR FAMILIES 



 

 

         JOHNNIE BUTLER                                      

       ROOKIE OF THE YEAR 

           DUANE NELSON                                                               

         ALF ENGEN AWARD  

         Shriner of the year                                                            

                         MOBIL NOBLES 

     RAY BOSTROM TRAVELING TROPHY 

        FOURTH FLOOR  

          HONOR UNIT 

BILL STECKLER, STEVE BELCHER , JESSE STEFAN                                                       

SAMSAR AWARD                                              

                             FAMILY 

           50 YEAR MEMBERS:                           

DENNIS DIAMOND                               

THEODORE HEIIG                                                            

………………………………………………...                                                                          

THE BRIDGE BUILDERS AWARD     

MAYFLOWER #45    

(COOPERSTOWN) 

Ted and his counterpart,                 

Malcolm, from Wa Wa Shrine. 

     CONGRATULATIONS! 

              KEM SHRINE ANNUAL MEETING 2023 



 

 

          PP Ladies      Divan Ladies 

                       LADIES LUNCHEON 2023 

             HONORING  LADY HELEN 

                           POTENTATE’S RECEPTION DINNER AND DANCE 2023 



    SUPPORT AND THANK OUR BURNING SANDS SPONSORS    

  
 

MASTER SGT RANDY SHEAR OF THE              

119TH SECURITY FORCES SQUADRON WITH THE 

ND AIR  NATIONAL GUARD WAS THE RECONIZED 

# SEATS FOR SOLDIERS                                                             

RECIPIENT AT THE RALPH ENGELSTAD ARENA 

HOCKEY GAME.  

RANDY IS A MEMBER OF KEM SHRINE 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE, RANDY.  

    PROVOST CHRISTMAS GATHERING AT LAKE TOBIASON 

    LAKE REGION FLAG CORPS THE NOBLES AND THE LADIES OF THE LAKE 

REGION SHRINE FLAG CORPS CELEBRATED 

CHRISTMAS. ARNE BERG WAS ELECTED 

PRESIDENT AND ROB DAHL VP FOR 2023. 

EVERYONE ENJOYED APETIZERS, DINNER, 

DESERT, GAMES AND BRANDY ALEXAN-

DERS WHILE ENJOYING FELLOWSHIP AND 

FRIENDSHP.  



Gary Bergstrom 

Dave Witter, PP 

Robert Bookwitz 

Dav Gerhardt 

Garvin Stevens 

MEMBERS WHO HAVE ANSWERED THE CALL Of THE BLACK CAMEL                                           

( Dec 2022– Jan 2023 

PLEASE CONTACT CAROL IN THE KEM SHRINE  

OFFICE IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE A  BURNING 

SANDS SUPPORTER  OR WOULD LIKE TO HAVE 

YOUR BUSINESS AD IN THE 2022 SANDS.   

               KEMSHRINERS@YMAIL.COM 

                              701-772-7125 

 

 

BURNING SANDS SUPPORTERS 

Contributions received in 2022 

Bill & Diana Christianson                               

Robert Leonard                                                                          

Gerald Skogley                                                

Allan and Evon Thompson                                    

Bruce & Linda Christianson                           

Dan Leino                                                                    

Lorne & Gertrude Field                                   

Eldon Leino                                                                  

Donny Gosselin                                               

Dave and Judy Ludtke                                               

Ken & Diane Huhta                                        

Dale and Cheryl Stauss, PP                                        

Leonard Jemtrud                                             

Ron and Helen Penfold                                                   

Jim Kienast, PP                

John and JiIl Blazek                                                

Scott and Bernice Midstokke  PP                  

Darrel and Susan Schrader, PP                                             

Tom Wade                                                                    

Curt and LaVonne Lundeen, PP                         

Duane & Lila Nelson                                              

In Memory: Mike Motis                                                       

SUBMISSIONS TO THE BURNING SANDS 

CAN BE SENT TO JULIE AT: 

EMAIL…...….   JJULZ@HOTMAIL.COM  

TEXT MESSAGES, ATTACHMENTS  OR       

PICTURES TO  701-213-1859                                          

         

Midwest      

Temples 

 

                        Are you a member in  good standing?                       

                                         According to the Shrine Bylaws you  

                        need to be a Noble in good standing to  

                        participate in any Shrine function.  

 

 Temple dues AND your Masonic lodge dues must be paid in 

full for the current year. (In the obligation you took for Shrine 

membership, it is stated that you will maintain membership to 

the pre-requisite of the Shrine membership). 

IF YOU KNOW OF A MEMBER THAT HAS ANSWERED THE CALL OF THE 

BLACK CAMEL, PLEASE EMAIL OR CALL THE OFFICE TO LET CAROL 

KNOW.  



ELECTED DIVAN 

Potentate: Illustrious Sir Ted Anderson 

POC 701-520-0115 

Lady Darlene 

Chief Rabban: Noble Steve Renslow 

POC 701-741-3621 

Lady Kim 

Assistance Rabban: Noble Tor Bergstrom 

POC 701-789-0879 

Lady Karen 

High Priest & Prophet: Noble Geoff Bengston 

POC 701-215-3133 

Lady Michelle 

Oriental Guide: Noble Terry Jenson Jr 

POC 701-620-1251 

Lady Michelle 

Recorder: Past Potentate Dale Duchscherer 

POC 701-739-5347 

Lady Deb 

Treasurer: Noble Steve Adams 

POC 218-791-3960 

Lady Mary 

APPOINTED DIVAN 

1st Ceremonial Master:   

Noble Joey Bjornson 

POC 218-779-1230 

Lady Jodi 

2nd Ceremonial Master:  

Noble Bob Prondzinski 

POC 701-335-9614 

Marshal:  

Noble Darrel Schmitz  

POC 701-739-2068 

Lady Julie 

Captain of the Guard: 

Noble Kendrich Krabseth 

POC 701-570-9928 

Lady Kaylee 

Outer Guard: 

Noble John Votava 

POC218-686-7930 

Lady Kim 

Director: 

Noble Ken Huhta 

POC 218-791-0278 

Lady Diane 

 

Potentate Aids 
Roger and Tammy Schmitz 
Brian and Sheri Wysocki 
Bill Knipe, Todd Paulson, Cliff Adams 
Chris and Amy Boushey 
 
Chaplain 
Lee Martin 
Chief of Staff 
Chris Larson  
Scott Schultz (Deputy Chief of Staff) 
 
Housing 
Joey Bjornson 
 
KEM Hospital Chairman 
Bruce Krabseth P.P. 
Randy Shear 
Chris Boushey 
 
Membership 
Terry Jenson Jr. 
 
Public Relations 
Greg Bryson 
Victor Meza 
Courtney Dokken 
Ron Bergh P.P. 
 
Director of Ritual 
Greg Bryson 
 
KEM Photographers 
Roger Schmitz 
Karen Bergstrom 
Tiffany Stromberg 
 
Burning Sands Editor 
Julie Steenerson 
 
Masonic Relations 
Lon Kvasager PGM 
Lowell Domier PGM 
Rick Wightman  
 
Temple Attorney 
Tom Moe P.P. 
Nicholas Horst 
 
Building Board Representative 
Steve Adams 

 
Donor Relations                                                     
Tom Moe PP 

 
CIRCUS MANAGEMENT 
COMMITTEE 
 
Grand Forks  
    Chairman: Ron Bergh P.P. 
    Committee: Assigned by  
             PP Ron Bergh                                    
Minot 
    Chairman: John Young 
Williston 
    Chairman: Jeff Schneeman 
 

KEM FOOTBALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
Chairman: Lynn Misialek 
Committee:       
 Bob Prondzinski 
 Shane Orr 
 Dave Rustebakke PP 
 Darren Renfrow 
 Roger Baier 
 Bill Lorenz, Executive Director Cell: 218-791-3121,  
      email:William.lorenz@gfschools.org 
SHRINE BOWL KEM BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Bill Tyrell   (2023 
Brad Domier 
Roger Baier 

INSURANCE COMMITTEE 
Chairman: Steve Renslow 

POTATO BOWL PARADE COMMITTEE 
Chairman: Ryan Scott 
Committee: Darrel Schmitz 
  Bob Prondzinski 
  Geoff Bengtson 
  Terry Jensen Jr. 
  Todd Herz  
  Darren Renfrow  

FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE 
Chairman:   Tor Bergstrom 
Committee:  Dale Duchscherer, P.P. 
       Steve Renslow 
       Terry Jensen Jr. 
       Steve Adams 
       Scott Midstokke, P.P. 


